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Hello,
 
Writing to register my thoughts with the current policies and future decisions regarding Valley
water. 
 

1.       People and food should always have priority over  misconceived notions that we are
necessarily in charge of saving all species of fish and insects.  While no one would wish to
intentionally harm the environment, most of our current polcies are misguided at best and
ferociously malignant at worst in their attempts to hurt farmers and the Valley.

 
2.       Let’s keep the water here and see if that improves the food production and employment

levels in the Valley.  Why not err on the side of food, people and farmers?
 
 
Thank you for hearing my thoughts,
 
Sincerely,
 
Tina Jimenez, Realtor
Fresno, CA

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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